

The Royal Canadian Legion

BRANCH 142, 305 QUEEN STREET, DUNNVILLE, ONTARIO N1A 1J1 Tel: 905-774-5942 Email: rcl142@shaw.ca Website: www.punvillelegion.com

April 4, 2019

APR 15 2019

To: Haldimand County

Corporate Services Dept. Haldimand County

Please be advised that we, the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 142 Dunnville Ontario, are applying for a temporary extension of our liquor license with the AGCO for an event on June 9, 2019.

We have 2 licensed outdoor areas currently, only one of which we use. We are licensed to serve 68. We would like an extension that covers the entire parking lot for approximately 6 hours (12 pm to 6 pm) We have booked a band to play outside from 1 pm to 5 pm. We are hoping for at least 100 people to attend this event. We have hired a food truck to be parked at the mouth of the driveway and we will fence on either side of the truck so the area is secure. We have asked our local fire department to borrow their 6" metal fencing to block access from the road or the sidewalk to our parking lot / event area. Anyone attending will have to enter through the front doors of the Legion.

We will only be serving canned beverages or plastic cups in the outdoor area and we will have someone monitoring both exits from the building to the parking lot, to ensure no glass leaves the building.

As per request of AGCO for our permit, I am providing you with all the details of the event. I am enclosing a drawing which shows the existing licensed area and the area which will be covered by the temporary extension for that day. Please advise if you have any concerns that I have not addressed in this letter. Thank you.

Marsha Ambeau

Royal Canadian Legion Branch 142

Marsha ambeau

"Mudcat Patio Party" event Chairperson

Lisa Baatnes

icensee #44070

Royal Canadian Legion

Branch 142 Dunnville

TABATZ BJ9AM

